
 

Beechwood Primary Academy 

 
 

Star Learners 
 

Congratulations to all our Star Learners this week. We are proud of you all! 

Week ending : Friday 11th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brahms Class Price Class Mozart Class 

Vivaldi Class Zimmer Class Lloyd-Webber Class 

Bernstein Class Dun Class Holst Class 

Elgar Class 

 

Tchaikovsky Class 

Z is our star learner this week. 
He has been working really hard 
with his phonics and also playing 
with all of his friends in the   
setting. Well done Z! 

EJ is our star learner. A huge well 
done for taking part in our class 
assembly, joining in with the 
songs and dancing the mermaid 
dance. Also working hard In your 
phonics. We are super proud! 

LL is our star learner this week 
for persevering and showing   
conȦdence to work                 
independently. Well done LL! 

J is our star learner. She is      
always ready to learn and has a 
real passion for school. She     
always tries her best and she 
has surprised me with some of 
her writing and language used. 

R is our star learner this week. 
She stood up on stage and read 
her lines in front of the whole 
hall. You were very brave R. Well 
done! 

M is our star learner this week 
for her hard work across the   
curriculum and her consistent 
demonstration of our behaviour 
values. She is a role model to her 
peers. 

T is our star learner this week 
for achieving 25/25 in her 
spelling test as well as planning 
an exciting sounding narrative. 
Well done T! 

O is our star learner for his    
brilliant ideas in writing. Even his 
peers recognized his creativity. 
Well done O! 

V consistently demonstrates RRS. 
She has written some fantastic 
sentences using similes and     
adjectives to describe the     
characters in her dilemma     
narrative. Well done V! 

E is our star learner this week. 
She is always kind, polite and   
respectful to all and has been 
working so hard with her role in 
the production, as well as      
supporting others. 

S is our star learner this week 
for being a super supportive and              
collaborative member of the 
class especially during our       
rehearsals for the Year 6         
production. 


